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23 January 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Subject: Staffing Change 

Our Depute Headteacher Support Rachel Charters will leave us on Friday 24th January 2025, 

having secured a Depute Headteacher post closer to home.  I would like to thank Rachel for 

all her hard work at Inveralmond and wish her every success in her new post. 

From Monday 27th January 2025, Lee Anne Steel who is currently House Leader in Arran 

House will assume the position of Acting Depute Headteacher. This arrangement is likely to 

be in place until around the Easter holiday. 

The recruitment process for the substantive Depute Headteacher post is currently underway. 

The final round of interviews is scheduled for early in February. I look forward to updating you 

on the appointment of a substantive Depute Headteacher in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hamish Shankland 

Headteacher 

 

Willowbank, Ladywell, Livingston EH54 6HW 
Tel: 01506 280700 

Headteacher: Mr H Shankland  
Depute Headteacher:: Mrs R Charters 

Depute Headteachr: Mr K Varty 

 

As a Community we are working together to become 
inspired individuals who can achieve, connect and 

thrive  


